
 
 
 

WHY SHOULD I JOIN THE ARTS BOOSTERS? 
 
 
Q:  What is the purpose of the Arts Boosters? 
 
A:  The Arts Boosters is a parent-run fundraising and volunteer organization that enhances arts 

programming within all divisions at St. Anne’s-Belfield.    
 
Q:  How do I become a member of the Arts Boosters? 
 
A:  Make a contribution of $25 or more. 
 
Q:  How has the Arts Boosters enhanced the arts at St. Anne’s? 
 
A:   We funded an artist-in-residence, John Rubino, who collaboratively built the sculpture next 

to the Learning Village Dining Hall with students; we funded guest artist Peter Gould, a 
clown and mime expert, who helped author last year's sixth grade play; we funded the 
commission of a children's opera "Full Circle," which premiered at St. Anne's-Belfield in 
2016 and was performed again in 2019; we provided additional funds for teachers to spend 
on classroom materials; and we provided extra funds to support the annual Upper School 
musical. 

 
Q:  How can I volunteer my time with the Arts Boosters? 
 
A:  There are many ways! 

• Attend meetings to plan arts events, fundraisers, and distribute funds. 
• Provide baked goods or snack items for Middle & Upper School plays 
• Host a concession table during intermission of Middle & Upper School plays 
• Help with logistics for the Fine Arts Concert & Runway Show  
• Coordinate Registration and/or Food for the annual Upper School A Capella Fest 
• Help with logistics for our annual Spring Plant Sale fundraiser 
• Sign up for a shift to distribute plants at the plant sale 

 
For more information, contact Mindy Vaughan, President of the Arts Boosters, at 
mindyvaughan@me.com.  
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